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May, 2023 
 

Principal’s Den 

 

Summer Screen Time 

   The lazy days of summer are filled with summer camps, family 

vacations, and sleeping in.  Summer months can also mean an 

increase in the use of technology for children.  Mrs. Giles serves as our 

Building Level Instructional Technology Specialist, and she has found 

a great resource for parents that helps families establish screen time 

guidelines.  I’ve also attached a family tech planner for you to use 

with your child. We hope this is useful as you begin to plan out your 

child’s summer vacation.   

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/how-can-i-help-my-kids-develop-good-

screen-time-habits 

  
Dear LES families, 

     I can’t believe this is the last Principal’s Den of the school year!  Wow! 

This year absolutely flew by!  Before you know it, summer vacation will be 

here!   

     Thank you to all the families that came to support our music and art 

program during our Fine Arts Day.  We were so happy to share a day of 

music and art with you.  The LES musical, Aristocats, will be performed over 

2 evenings in May.  A flyer with information on how to purchase tickets will 

be coming home soon.  

      The end of the year is a time for celebrating the accomplishments of our 

little lions!  Grade levels will be conducting their end of the year awards day 

celebrations and picnics over the next several weeks.  Be on the lookout for 

information from your child’s teacher regarding awards celebrations.   

        My staff and I hope you have a restful summer filled with all the joys 

that summertime brings.  Happy Summer! 

      

                                                                           Respectfully, 

                                                                                  Mrs. Patton 

                                                                                 #WeAreLiberty                                                                     

 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 1 
Teacher Appreciation Week 

begins 

May 8 
FSSD Board Meeting FMS 6:30 

May 16 
LES School Musical 6:30  

May 18 
LES School Musical 6:30 

May 19 
International Day 

May 22 
Field Day 

May 24 
CHS Senior Walk/4th Grade Walk 

2:30 

May 25 
2-Hour Day/Report Cards/Last Day 

of School! 

 

Teacher Appreciation! 
    Thank you to all who donated to 

make our Teacher Appreciation 

Week spectacular!  If you would 

like to donate supplies, flowers, 

etc. please email Hannah Villio at 

hannavillio@gmail.com   
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